
 
 
 
November 15, 2013 
 
 
City Clerk 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI  54601 
 
Subject:  Hardship Request 
 
We own a house located at 819 6th Street S, Parcel :  017030128030 since 2003.  We had 
registered the property as a rental at that time. 
 
We have rented this house to the same person since 2004.  She has had difficulties making ends 
meet, so we rewrote her lease in October 2012 and lowered her rent by $100/month.  She is 
nice person and we want to make sure she has a place to live because of her limited income. 
 
The house is located between two apartment buildings and across the street are more rental 
buildings. 
 
We would appreciate your consideration in waiving the restriction to use this property as a 
rental under Section 8.07(I). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
RUUD RENTALS LLC 
 
 
 
Cheryl & Steve Ruud 
804 Quincy Street 
Onalaska, WI  54650 
(608) 783-3332 


